No open carry at Texas fast food chain
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After years of dispute, the governor of Texas signed legislation that will allow those in Texas to
carry handguns openly in public. New Mexico already allows open carry, but the move in Texas
brings renewed attention to the issue of openly carrying firearms.

The bill, which will not go into effect until next year, was signed by Texas Governor Greg Abbott
in June. One famous Texas-based fast food chain, however, told customers that non-concealed
guns will not be permitted in stores.

The president of Whataburger, Preston Atkinson, issued a statement on the company’s website
earlier this month regarding the new gun law and how it will affect customers. He wrote that
while the company proudly serves the gun rights advocates, only concealed handguns will be
allowed in stores.

In his open letter, Atkinson wrote:

We've had many customers and employees tell us they’re uncomfortable being around
someone with a visible firearm who is not a member of law enforcement, and as a business, we
have to listen and value that feedback in the same way we value yours. We have a
responsibility to make sure everyone who walks into our restaurants feels comfortable. For that
reason, we don'’t restrict licensed concealed carry but do ask customers not to open carry in our
restaurants.no

Whataburger has 10 locations in New Mexico.

Read full article at: www.nmpoliticalreport.com
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